
Nate Geinzer 
President/CEO 

Double Haul Solutions, LLC 
nate@doublehaulsolutions.com 

doublehaulsolutions.com  
 

 

 

August 13, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OSCODA TOWNSHIP POSTPONES SEARCH FOR NEW TOWNSHIP 
SUPERINTENDENT 

 
Oscoda, MI – August 6, 2024, Primary Election results suggest a new majority is coming 
to the Township Board. In recognition of these election results, with respect for likely 
incoming board members, and the strong interest in ensuring a new Township 
Superintendent is best equipped to start strong, the Oscoda Township Board voted to 
postpone the Township Superintendent Executive Search process at its August 12, 
2024, Board meeting. 
 
“The current Township Board is united in wanting our new Township Superintendent to 
start strong. We have been pleased with the work product of Double Haul Solutions 
(DHS), but we felt the most responsible path forward was to postpone the search 
allowing the new board to resume the search when it is ready. Postponement allows the 
new board the option to build on the work we started with DHS,” stated William Palmer, 
Township Supervisor. 

According to Nate Geinzer, DHS Founder & CEO, “DHS remains committed to our client 
and we value their recognition that postponement is the most appropriate step following 
the August 6th election results. The Board’s decisions demonstrate their commitment to 
facilitating a search process that allows candidates to enter the search process with 
greater certainty around their future bosses and the policy direction of the community. 
We look forward to getting back to work with the community when it is ready later this 
year.” 
 
“We truly appreciate those candidates who have already expressed interest in the 
Township Superintendent position, and we hope they consider staying engaged when 
the search process is relaunched,” states Jaimie Mcguire, Township Treasurer.  
 
About Double Haul Solutions 
Double Haul Solutions (DHS) was enlisted to provide executive search services for the 
Oscoda Township Superintendent position in June 2024.  
 
DHS was founded in late 2021 to help local governments tackle obstacles and promote 
vibrant communities, ranging from small resort towns with 1,000 residents to busy 
municipalities serving as a county seat. This dedicated team of government consultants 
boasts decades of shared experience, each deeply committed to their craft. DHS offers a 



 

 

 

range of services which includes executive coaching and human resource support, 
facilitating and leading significant economic development projects, and offering interim 
management services. DHS brings a personalized approach and a wealth of expertise to 
every project they take on. Learn more at www.doublehaulsolutions.com 
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